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MERRY CHRISTMAS!  Another year has flown by 

and I wish each of you a very Merry Christmas and 

Blessed New Year. May you enjoy time spent with 

family and friends. 

As the year draws to a close, I wish to express my 

deepest sympathies to those who have lost loved ones. 

This time is especially hard for many and our prayers 

go out to them during this season. 

WELCOME BACK:  I want to extend a warm welcome 

back to those who have arrived for the winter.  I 

hope to see you around or stop by to say “Hi”. 

NEW RESIDENTS:  Welcome to our New Residents!  

We are thrilled to have you become a part of the 

Hawaiian Village Community.   Let’s all make them feel 

welcomed and please introduce yourself.  Please let me 

or Anita know if you need assistance with anything. 

COUPON BOOKS:   If you pay your lot rent by 

coupon, the new coupon books will be sent to you 

within the next couple of weeks.   For those of you 

that pay by ACH, you do not need to do anything!   If 

you pay by Online banking, please make sure to go in 

and update the amount to reflect the change in your 

lot rent rate.  

RENOVATIONS:  As you can see our new Activity 

Building is coming along nicely.  I do not have any 

completion dates but will keep you informed.  They 

are working diligently to provide us with our new 

building as soon as possible.   Plus, the Club House is 

getting a new roof, so I appreciate your patience as 

we work to improve our community.  Also, please be 

careful when coming around the Club House.  While 

the roofers are making sure to pick up the debris, 

there may still be a few missed nails so please wear 

shoes!! 

 

NEW DIRECTORY:  If you have not 
already picked up your new directory, please 

stop by the office for your copy. 

MAIL:  Several residents have not been 

picking up their mail and the Postman has 

asked that I relay a message that you should 

pick your mail up AT LEAST twice a week.  

Once your box is full, he will be returning 

your mail.   

NEWSLETTER:  The newsletter is also 

available online, please go to 

hawaiianvillagemhc.com.  Click on Community 

News.  The Resident Only Password is:  

hawaiian. 

ACTIVITIES:   The Season is here and 

there are many activities to join in on.  

Please check the calendar to find something 

that interest you or perhaps you would like to 

start a new activity.  Contact Anita at (518) 

275-9818. 

Easy One Dish Breakfast for Family: 

BREAKFAST PIZZA 

1 can of Crescent Rolls 

1 pound of sausage, crumbled and cooked 

1 8 oz. mozzarella cheese 

4 eggs beaten  

¾ cup of milk 

Salt and Pepper to taste 

In a greased 9 x 13 pan, unroll the 

crescent rolls.  Spread cooked 

sausage on top of rolls.  Sprinkle 

cheese over sausage.  Beat eggs and 

milk with salt and pepper.  Pour on 

top and cook for 20-25 minutes at 

425 until lightly browned and set. 

Bon appetite!  

 



HOME TO SELL:  Please let me know if I 

can assist you in any way.  I am the agent 

in the park for Newby Realty and am 

available to market your home as well as 

show it at any time.  Don’t hesitate to call 

the office at 941-755-6103 for assistance.   

Again, I wish you and your families a very 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Blessings to you all. 

Denise Cobb 

 
  

     

The Christmas season is upon us so let’s light 

up our Park with some holiday lights, to get 

everyone in the holiday spirt.  There are 

some streets within our park that have 

already decorated their homes and it looks 

so awesome!  So, let’s have a contest to see 

whose street has the most “glow”, and on 

Christmas Eve we will announce the glowing 

street. 

 

 

                   

The women’s breakfast will be at 

Keke’s Restaurant on December 3th.  

Please meet at the clubhouse parking 

at 8:30 a.m. There is a sign-up sheet 

on the bulletin board.      

                   

December 6th & 7th we are having a 

Holiday Bazaar Craft & Bake Sale 

from 9:00am - 3:00 pm.  If you’re 

looking for a Christmas gift, please 

stop in the clubhouse to shop around 

and have a cup of coffee, donut or a 

hot dog.                                

                    Our 

business meeting is scheduled for 

December 9th at 7:00 p.m., hope to 

see everyone there. The next 

business meeting is scheduled for 

January 13, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. 

 



                

                             

The book club meets the 2nd Tuesday of the 

month at 1 PM in the clubhouse. The book 

for December is “The Curious Charms of 

Arthur Pepper” by Phaedra Patrick. The 

book for January is “The Clockmaker’s 

Daughter” by Kate Morton. The book for 

February is “The One Hundred Year Old 

Man who jumped Out the Window and 

Disappeared” by Jonas Jonasson.  If you 

have any questions about the club please 

give Pauline a call at 970.430.1683. 

 

 

                 

The men’s breakfast will be held on 

December 11th at 8:30 am, at Perkins’s 

Restaurant. There is a sign- up sheet at the 

clubhouse.     

 

 

 

 

 

             

BRIAN’S KIDS CHRISTMAS PARTY 

A huge “Thank You” to those who 

have provided gifts for the children 

from “Our Daily Bread”. The party 

will be on Saturday, December 14th 

at 4:00 p.m. Please try to come and 

join us. This would, I am sure, make 

the children feel special if we have a 

big showing of our residents to wish 

them a joy filled Christmas. There 

will be hot dogs, macaroni & cheese, 

salads, chips, coffee, and cookie. We 

ask that you wrap each gift and 

securely fasten the label (s) and 

return the gift(s) to the Club House 

no later than 3:00 p.m. on Thursday, 

December 12, 2019. If you cannot 

drop the gift(s) off on Thursday, 

December 12th by 3:00 p.m. please 

drop them off to Bill Dacey @ 407 

Diamond Head Drive. Without your 

efforts, many of these children will 

not have a Christmas. I deeply 

appreciate anything you can do to 

ensure “Brian’s Kids” Christmas Party 

will be a success. Thank you for 

supporting Brian’s Kids. The sign-up 

sheet for the party is on the bulletin 

board in the clubhouse. 

                Bill Dacey                                                                                       
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Our Christmas Potluck Dinner will be held on 

Wednesday December 18th at 5:30 p.m. a 

ham dinner will be served. Pease bring a 

dish that serves 10 people.  The Sign-up 

sheet is on the bulletin board in the Club 

House.  It is very important to make sure 

you put your name on the sheet and what 

your bringing.  The Association will provide 

the potatoes. Remember your $1.00 and 

there will be a 50/50 raffle.  
           

   

                

 

Our Holiday Golf Cart Parade will be held on 

Sunday December 22nd as soon as it gets 

dark, we will meet at the clubhouse parking 

lot where we will award prizes for 1St 2nd & 

3Rd place and then we will parade around the 

park. If you don’t have a golf cart you can 

ride your bike or hitch a ride with someone. 

           

 

 

Remember to put your luminary bags 

out on Christmas Eve as soon as it 

gets dark. Let’s light up our streets 

with the luminaries, it looks so 

beautiful. If you need bags give me 

a call 518.275.9818 or stop at the 

club house on Saturday mornings. I 

will have them at our coffee social 

also.      

 

              

 

Carol & Bob Brightman would like to 

invite you to their home for coffee, 

cider, Christmas cookies, music and 

a warm fire in the fireplace. Let’s 

all celebrate the holidays with our 

neighbors and friends! 

Sunday, December 29th   

Time:   2:00-5:00 PM 

Where: 207 Diamond Head Dr. 
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Please join your friends and residents as we 

ring in 2020.  What a better way to 

celebrate with a party! For all our new 

residents this is a great time to meet your 

neighbors! 

 Date: December 31, 2019 

Time: 9:00 PM– 12:00AM 

Cost: $3.00 per person 

Music provided by Computer 

Tech Larry Steckman 

 

There will be a 50/50 raffle, and baskets to 

raffle off.  Bring your own snacks and 

drinks. Hope to see you there!  Tickets will 

be available at the door also.    

 

 

                   

          

Every Saturday at 9:30 am in the Club 

house, we have our coffee social; it is a 

wonderful place to socialize and meet your 

neighbors new and old. New residents’ 

coffee/donuts free for your first social visit. 

Please join us for some laughs and great 

conversations.          

                       

          
 

   If you are interested in golfing 

and meeting new neighbors, and 

having an enjoyable time to call 

Larry Leyrer at 517.204.6919 and 

come join us each Thursday at 9:30 

am at the Club House parking lot to 

register for that week’s golf.         

 
                                         

 

 

           FOR YOUR INFORMATION: 

Did you know that Hawaiian Village 

has a facebook page.  Please like us 

on facebook and check us out for 

upcoming events and posts. The link 

is: 

https://www.facebook.com/HawaiianVill

ageFL/   

The WI-FI code: We are protecting 

the rights for usage reserved for our 

residents only. The WI-FI code is 

Hawaiian6103.  
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